
 
 

PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting Omega and 
Lynx data on TMX IP Feeds via MCC and TCF Sites - 
RESOLVED 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
Please be aware that Omega support has resolved the issue that impacted TMX IP feeds 
yesterday (July 28). Omega and Lynx data are now available for CDF and consolidated feeds at 
both Markham (MCC) and Toronto (TCF) locations. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705 
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